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New Urban Road Names 

All applications for new road names should be 

submitted on the prescribed “Application Form – 

Urban Street Name” available from the Development 

section of Council’s website.  Please include a road 

layout plan and any future road extensions.   

The form can be submitted to the Development and 

Planning Department (Hervey Bay or Maryborough 

counter) or by email to 

development@frasercoast.qld.gov.au.   

Applicants are required to submit two names for each 

road, and their relevance.   

Preferred sources of names include but are not 

limited to: 

• Indigenous names 

• Flora, fauna, geographical or cultural features 

• Landscape and physical forms 

• Australiana 

• Australian animals and birds 

• Historic house names 

• People who excelled in sports or in the arts 

• People who served the community well 

• Pioneers and long-term land holders 

• Explorers and Surveyors 

Particular attention should be taken in determining 

the correctness of the spelling of the proposed 

names. 

 

 

Names that are not preferred are those that: 

• Are difficult to pronounce or very 

long/composed of two words 

• Are difficult to spell 

• Are hyphenated words 

• Are plural or possessive (ie: Stewart’s  or 

Stewarts Street) 

• May offend or seen to be offensive 

• Already in use on the Fraser Coast 

Council may:  

• Select any name submitted by the applicant 

or select such names it deems appropriate 

• May change the name  

• May not select any name that is the same 

name of another road in the regional area 

(within the same post code locality) 

Final Steps: 

Once approved, road names are to be shown on 

engineering drawings when these are submitted with 

a Reconfiguring a Lot Application; and road names 

are to be shown on the plan of survey that is 

submitted when requesting a Plan of Subdivision. 



 


